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Mr. James G. Keppler
Director, Region 111
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen, Ellyn, Il 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

We are in receipt of IE Bulletin No. 79 - 19, " Packaging of
Low Level Radioactive Waste for Transport and Burial. " In this
regard, we wish to inform your office that we engage the services
of Atomic Disposal Co. , Inc, P. O. Box 35, Tinley Park, Il 60477
in disposing our radioactive waste.

I hope the above information is sufficient to comply with the
mentioned Bulletin as I was advised over the phone in response
to an inquiry to your office this morning.

S' c rely,

6 sbrn&
s. . Sahadevan

Adminstrative Officer
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